JEAN-MICHEL CHARLIER

JOURNALISTE

8, PARC DE BEARN
82210 SAINT-CLOUD

TEL. 602 &8-91

saiNT-cLoup, Le March I4, I979

Mister WEISSBERG
Route I2 - OLD RECEIVER ROAD

FREDERICK MD 2I70I
U.S.A.

Dear Harold,

I duly received your letter dated february 22, 1979, concerning
the films about J.F. Kennedy I sent to C.B.C. Montreal on Novem-

ber 5, 1977.

1 am very sorry about this occurence ; nevertheless, you can be
sure that I have been always very sincere. I just carried out
your request and sent the films to C.B.C. Montreal. But I really
think it would have been much better sending these films directly
to you, than through a third party.

As I suggested in my letter dated November I7, I978, I am going
to forward you as soon as possible a very good quality super 8
print of the duplicates of the extracts of your films I used

myself for my editing.

Hoping that you will agree with this proposal, I remain,

Yours sincerely,




